
 

                                                               

Gastro-ID Case Review 

    
 

 

Patient History: 35yr old healthy female, no history of colitis, diarrhea, change in diet, 
or current ABX use 

 
 Symptoms/Disease State: Patient had abdominal pain and diarrhea for 4 days straight 

and ended up in the emergency room.  CT scan showed inflammation of entire 
abdomen, results of stool specimen from hospital lab came back negative, and a 
colonoscopy was scheduled for later that week.   

 
 

 Why Test was Ordered:  It was unknown what was causing pain, diarrhea, and 
inflammation so Vikor’s Gastro ID test was performed.  

 
 

 Outcome: Results showed Cryptosporidium and EPEC with resistance genes for 
Macrolides and Tetracycline. Cryptosporidium is a parasite that causes the diarrheal 
disease cryptosporidiosis. It is spread several different ways but the most common is 
contaminated drinking water and recreational water. The parasite is protected by an 
outer shell that allows it to survive outside the body for long periods of time and makes 
it very tolerant to chlorine disinfection.  Because detection of Cryptosporidium can be 
difficult, patients may be asked to submit several stool samples (at least 3) over several 
days. Results from colonoscopy diagnosed patient with mild colitis due to infection.  
Without Vikor’s test, the cause of infection would still be unknown. The GI specialist 
who performed colonoscopy treated patient according to our PharmD’s 
recommendations and shortly thereafter, patient was feeling much better as symptoms 
lessened.   
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